
 
 

 

www.northallertongangshow.org.uk 
 

InTouch  0 77 17 11 03 78 
Please do not leave messages, 

Voice only, Please don’t send text messages.  
 

Northallerton & District 

 

NGS News 
8th November 2015 

 

 

Show Update 

As you are aware, with the small number in the cast, we had to make the decision to move the 
show out of the Hambleton Forum to a smaller venue.  In addition the size of the stage, it was 
highly unlikely that the gang member would be able to sell sufficient tickets to meet the cost of 
putting on the show.   

We are now please to confirm that we have booked East Harsley Village Hall as our new 
venue and that the show will take place in the first week of March 2016.   

If we had a few more people in the cast, it would be better and far easier for everyone. 
Why not ask your friends if they would like to be part of the show? 

 

Tickets for the show. 

There will be four performances (Thursday 3rd March, Friday 4th March and two on Saturday 5th 
March) all tickets are £8. Flyers and booking forms are now available.  

Tickets are available directly from Northallerton GangShow at the rehearsals or c/o 20 Linen 
Way, Brompton Northallerton DL6 2PU. 

It’s time to start selling tickets to your parents, friends, neighbours etc. 

 

Competition Time: 

There will be prize for the Gang Member that sells the most tickets by Sunday 31st January. 

Just make sure that you write your name on the top of all the ticket bookings you hand in and 
then we will count up the total number of tickets you sell. 

 

Music 

There is just one items where the music required still has to be conformed and then prepared 
We had to take out the planned item because we don’t have enough people to play all the parts. 

As the rest of the music has now all been arranged to fit the show, we are able to produce CDs 
for you to take home and use to practice.  It is very important to make sure you know everything 
well so you start on the correct note and don’t miss out the first word. 

If you would like the music on a CD, please ask Barry when you sign in  
or e-mail registrar@northallerton-gangshow.org.uk 
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Rehearsals 

Please keep an eye on the Gang Diary on web site. 

We will need to start spending more time on the sketches so will add more structure to the 
rehearsal schedule and move back to meeting weekly from January.  

 

Rehearsal Etiquette 

 Please be there on time so that we can make a prompt start; 

 If you are unable to attend, please let us know by e-mail beforehand 
(registrar@northallertongangshow.org.uk) or by ringing the number below at the 
time of the rehearsal. 

 Attend all rehearsals 
 – if you are not there you will be taken out of the items(s) after missing rehearsals 
on three occasions; 

 Listen carefully to instructions and keep an eye the conductor; 

 Keep silent when you are waiting and others are rehearsing  
– why not spend time reading through your parts or bring something to do. 

 Make sure that you keep well hydrated. 
Drink plenty of water or squash. 

 Bring your dance shoes. 

 Leave your mobile phone at home,   
Like all Scouting activities, mobiles are not permitted; 

 Taking of photographs at rehearsals or posting of images other than on the official 
site (www.northallertongangshow.org.uk) is strictly prohibited. 

 

You must arrive at all rehearsals in full uniform as appropriate to your section. 
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